
 

 

 
 
April 19, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-161275—Affiliated Interest Filing—PacifiCorp 

and BNSF Railway Company Transactions 
 
On December 13, 2016, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a 
division of PacifiCorp, submitted a notice of ongoing ordinary course affiliated interest license 
transactions from time to time with BNSF Railway Company (BNSF).  In that filing, Pacific 
Power requested that the Commission consider its notice a blanket notice of ongoing license 
transactions, and allow Pacific Power to not file a notice for each individual, ordinary course of 
business agreements with BNSF going forward. 
 
After informal discussions with Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff, 
Pacific Power submits this letter to request withdrawal of its request for a blanket notice.  The 
Company plans to submit each future license agreement with BNSF to the Commission in 
accordance with WAC 480-100-245 and RCW 80.16.020. 
 
Please contact Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 503-813-5410 if you have any informal 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
           /s/                        
R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-6389 
bryce.dalley@pacificorp.com 
 


